
To whom it concerns, 
 
This is a gross and insulting attempt at a gun grab. This is blatantly a dishonest sneak through of 
legislation based upon what you consider to be your higher standard of morals. What you are trying to 
do is unconstitutional and despicable.  
Please vote no on SB 978. This is being very closely watched and if this gains any momentum, we will be 
sure you are no longer in power after the next election. You will be voted out and the consequences will 
be felt for supporting this kind of disgusting abuse of the system.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Alex Danielson  
9301 SW Sagert St Apt 187 
Tualatin OR 97062 
 

 


